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It’s hard to believe that summer has come and gone. 

This has been a great summer for the Alice Beach Recreation Committee.  We’ve held a number of events to 

bring Alice Beach residents together while raising money for upgrades to our recreation areas around the 

beach. 

To kick off the summer, on June 30th, the Committee helped the 

Alice Beach Council celebrate the completion of the Koltun Park 

upgrades.  We had such a wonderful turnout for the barbeque!  

Thank you to the Alice Beach Council for donating the supplies 

and allowing the Recreation Committee to collect the proceeds.  

Special thanks to all the individuals who volunteered to 

barbeque hotdogs and serve food at the event. 

The Committee held several bottle drives over the summer.  These bottle drives are our largest fundraiser of 

the year.  Thanks to everyone that saved their cans/bottles all summer.  Your donations go a long way!!  Of 

course we couldn’t do it without the wonderful volunteers who join us on the morning of the bottle drives to 

pick up and sort the bottles.  While it may not sound like fun, it’s a great opportunity to catch up with other 

residents of Alice Beach.  Thanks to Terry and Donna Gilroy for donating their trailer and transporting the 

collection to SARCAN. 

                                                               

At the end of summer, the Committee utilized the proceeds from our various events to purchase a new play 

structure and swing set for the beach area!  These items will be installed in the spring and be ready for children 

to enjoy next summer.  Thanks to Donna Gilroy for organizing the purchase of the equipment.  The Alice Beach 

Council and the Committee also purchased a number of picnic tables that you will see around Alice Beach and 

at special events. 

To end the summer the Committee held an end 

of summer barbeque at the Community Centre 

on Saturday, August 31st.  We had a great 

turnout and everyone enjoyed the delicious food 

from Charlotte’s Catering.  Thanks to Laurie 

Kotylak and Susan Measner for all their work in 

planning this event!   

 

 

 



 

The event was such a success the Committee is planning another 

barbeque next summer on Saturday, July 18, 2020.  Mark your 

calendars and stay tuned for further details in the spring!!  We are 

planning for next summer’s event to be bigger and better than the last. 

Last but not least, special thanks to those individuals that made 

financial donations this summer.  These donations along with our 

fundraising efforts will allow us to make further improvements around 

Alice Beach. 

As always, if you have ideas that you would like to share with the Recreation Committee or you would like to 

help out in planning events, please let us know by emailing us at rvabrecreation@sasktel.net. 

 

Have a great winter, and we’ll see you in the spring!! 
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